
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

JAN 7 2016 
Michael Hohnadel, VP of Manufacturing 
Georgia-Pacific Crossett LLC 
P.O. Box 3333 
Crossett, AR 71635 

RE: Responsible Official Change 
NPDES Permit No. AR0048097, AFIN: 02-00078- North Log Yard 
NPDES Permit No. AR0001210, AFIN: 02-00013- Crossett Paper Operations 

Dear. Mr. Hohnadel: 

This letter is in response to the submittal of documentation that the Responsible Official for the 
reference permit has been changed to Michael Hohnadel, VP of Manufacturing. The Department 
understands that this request is for a change in the Responsible Official only and all pertinent 
information has been updated in the Department's records. 

As a new Responsible Official, you must read, understand and comply with all the requirements 
of this permit. If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, 
please feel free to contact Loretta Reiber, P.E., Permit Engineer, of my staff at (501) 682-0612 or 
by email at reiber@adeq.state.ar.us. 

s?jj_IJ 
Johli Bailey, P.E. 
Permits Branch Manager 
Water Division 

cc: Electronic Filing (AR0048097, AR0001210 w/ attachments) 
Jason Bolenbaugh, Branch Manager, Field Services Branch 
Richard Healey, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 
Jim Purvis, Administrative Analyst, Fiscal Division 
David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 
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